
 
 
 
 

 

 

AMA MSS Governing Council Endorsement for the Minority Affairs Section Student Representative 

The Medical Student Section Governing Council is honored to endorse Jasmin Eatman’s candidacy for re-election 

as the student member to the Minority Affairs Section Governing Council. During her current tenure, we have been 

impressed with her ability to communicate between MSS and MAS leaders to continue building a strong 

relationship between the two sections. Locally, she has been involved with her institution’s DEI and anti-racism 

committee, served as SNMA local chapter president, and led a declaration in her county for racism as a public health 

crisis. These experiences further support her professional demeanor and her ability to bring together various key 

stakeholders to advance crucial policies. Additionally, her advocacy surrounding affirmative action and Vot-ER 

support her ability to be an advocate for minorities. Finally, as a black-identifying woman who is Afro-Latina, her 

identity amplifies her ability to advocate for multiple racial and ethnic groups. Jasmin is a strong, tenacious, and 

effective advocate and the MSS GC wholeheartedly supports Jasmin Eatman for re-election to the MAS GC. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Natasha Topolski, Chair 

AMA Medical Student Section Governing Council 

msschair2324@gmail.com 
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